
MARJORIE  TAYLOR  GREENE  MUST
BE SANCTIONED
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  says  Rep.  Marjorie
Taylor Greene dug herself in deeper with her reply to his news
release condemning her anti-Catholicism.

The letter below is being sent to the House Ethics Committee
today:

April 28, 2022

Rep. Theodore E. Deutch
Chairman
House Ethics Committee
2323 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Rep. Jackie Walorski
Ranking Member
House Ethics Committee
466 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Rep. Deutch and Rep. Walorski:

As president of the nation’s largest Catholic civil rights
organization, I am requesting that you levy sanctions against
Rep. Marjorie Taylor Greene for her virulent anti-Catholicism.

On April 21, Greene was interviewed by Michael Voris, the head
of Church Militant. In their discussion about the role of
Catholic Charities working with immigrants, Greene said the
Catholic Church was run by Satan.

Here is what she said. “I thought we had a separation of
church  and  state,  right?  No,  what  it  is,  is  Satan’s
controlling  the  church.”

https://www.catholicleague.org/marjorie-taylor-greene-must-be-sanctioned/
https://www.catholicleague.org/marjorie-taylor-greene-must-be-sanctioned/


I asked for an apology and she publicly said there would be
none. She responded by saying that her sweeping condemnation
of the entire Catholic Church was meant only to apply to the
bishops, as if that makes her hate speech acceptable.

Greene has a history of offending African Americans and Jews,
so bigotry is something that is apparently baked into her.

The  time  has  come  for  her  to  be  either  reprimanded  or
censured. Her irresponsible behavior has already caused her to
be removed from committee assignments. Accordingly, her burst
of  anti-Catholicism  now  demands  stronger  sanctions  against
her.

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Sincerely,

William A. Donohue, Ph.D.
President

cc:  House Ethics Committee Members


